
 

 

COURTESY TRANSLATION 
 

LETTER No. COS/DEPE/UE/000482/2015 
 

México City,  September 4th, 2015    
 

 
KEN B. MOORE 
Executive Director of Interstate Shellfish  
Sanitation Conference (ISSC) 
209-2 Dawson Road 
Columbia, SC 29223 
 
We inform that Health Authority of the State of Baja California proceeded to open of the growing area of 
shellfish San Felipe, in the Gulf of California, from September 3th of 2015, because to be found levels of 
saxitoxin (PSP) obtained for bioassay test within the levels established in the Technical Guide of the Mexican 
Shellfish Sanitation Program (PMSMB) and a Mexican Official Standard NOM-242-SSA1-2009 Products and 
services. Fish and fisheries products fresh, chilled, frozen and processed. Sanitary specifications and test 
methods.  
 
We reiterate that any change in health status related to biotoxins of the areas classified within the PMSMB 
you will be notified to the ISSC and the FDA with opportunity. 

 
THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF SPECIAL PROGRAMS 

 
 
 

ALDO HELADIO VERVER Y VARGAS DUARTE  
 
Copies. Álvaro Israel Pérez Vega. Sanitary Enforcement Commissioner, COFEPRIS. 

Ricardo Cavazos Cepeda. Coordinator of Advisors of Federal Commission, COFEPRIS. 
Paul W. Distefano. Official of Direction of Food Safety, FDA). 
F. Raymond Burditt. Official of Direction of Food Safety, FDA). 

 
AHVVD/GAG/JABI/ 




	Letter 482 reopening San Felipe Baja California courtesy translation
	Oficio 482 levantamiento veda San Felipe BC PMSMB

